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Subject Message to the Campus Community

To the Campus Community:

     The University has received information that a member of the 
campus community is being evaluated for a potential case of 
tuberculosis, a disease that is not easily transmitted and is 
completely treatable. No actual case of a disease has been confirmed 
and health officials inform us that there is no imminent danger. The 
Department of Health is conducting an investigation and we will 
continue to monitor the situation. We have an obligation to protect 
the privacy of the patient and the confidentiality of medical 
information. Be assured that we will provide additional information 
to you, if necessary, once it becomes available. Information on 
tuberculosis for the general public can be found at 
http://www.cdc.gov .

--President Shirley Strum Kenny


